
Please join the Harrietstown Board Members at the Harrietstown Town Hall  

on Thursday, March 28th from 4:30-5:30pm  

to celebrate the Monarch Butterfly and kick off our pledge*.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be butterfly cookies to decorate, free Milkweed seed packets,  

coloring sheets, and origami butterflies to create.  

Questions can be directed to Town Supervisor Jordanna Mallach at jmallach@harrietstown.org 

* Harrietstown will be participating in the National Wildlife Federation’s Mayor’s Monarch Pledge for 2024. This will include several actions over the 
course of the year to support education and awareness about the importance of Monarch butterflies. The Monarch butterfly is an iconic species whose      

eastern populations have declined by 90% and western populations by 99% in recent years. Through the National Wildlife Federation's Mayors' Monarch 
Pledge, U.S. cities, municipalities, and other communities are committing to create habitat for the Monarch butterfly and pollinators, and to                        

educate residents about how they can make a difference at home and in their communities.  


